
Good evening.  
The Miami-Dade County Health Department in collaboration with community 
leaders will host a series of  Town Hall Meetings throughout the county to 
discuss preventative measures for H1N1, commonly referred to as (Swine Flu). 
 To obtain a list of the scheduled Town Hall Meetings please visit the Miami Dade 
County Public Schools website at www.dadeschools.net , the Miami-Dade 
County Health Department website at www.dadehealth.org or call 305-324-2400. 
You may also contact your child’s school. Thank you for your attention and have 
a good evening.  
  
 


